## CITY OF PARK HILLS CAUCUS MEETING MONDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2018 7:00 P.M. ST. JOSEPH HEIGHTS 1601 DIXIE HIGHWAY

Call to Order

Pledge of Allegiance

Roll Call

I. Public Forum to discuss the formation of a Local Human Rights Commission Those wishing to speak are asked to sign in at the podium upon arrival

- II. Committee Reports
  - A. Communications Karl Oberjohn
  - B. Infrastructure Karl Oberjohn
- III. Old Business
  - A. Berling Update
  - B. Gateway Update
- C. Discussion: Municipal Order No. 2, 2018 Posting legislation to the website prior to meetings
  - D. Discussion: Audit/Budget
  - IV. New Business

Closed Meeting pursuant to KRS 61.810(1) (b), (c) and (f) to discuss deliberations on the future acquisition or sale of real property and/or to discuss pending or threatened litigation and/or to discuss the appointment, discipline, or dismissal on an individual employee.

V. Adjournment

## Monday, February 26, 2018, 7 P.M. St. Joseph Heights 1601 Dixie Highway

A public forum for the City of Park Hills, welcoming more voices to discuss inclusiveness, diversity, and our City's future will be held during the regularly scheduled February City Caucus Meeting. Residents are encouraged to come out and share their thoughts and ideas for what a Local Humans Rights Committee can mean for the City of Park Hills.

## Invited panelists include:

- Mr. John Fisher, Norther KY Field Supervisor for the KY Human Rights Commission
- Rev. Donald Smith, Park Hills resident and member of the Covington Human Rights Commission (former Chair)
- Mayor Butch Callery, City of Villa Hills, and former Mayor of Covington, KY (Mayor of Covington when Human Rights Commission was established)
- Mr. Frank Warnock, Assistant City Manager, and City Solicitor, City of Covington, KY

## A genda for this discussion is as follows:

- Opening statement from Mayor Mattone
- Introductions from guest panelists
- An hour of public comment—starting with Park Hills residents, then non-residents
- · Council response

Everyone will have an opportunity to speak for 2-3 minutes each. If more time is needed to hear from all residents, we will continue the conversation at the March City Caucus Meeting.

This public discussion is in follow-up to the November 2017 City Caucus Meeting when Mr. John Fisher, and Reverend Smith presented council and city residents with details about creating a Local HRC.

For more information: Kentucky Commission on Human Rights website: <a href="https://kchr.ky.gov/">https://kchr.ky.gov/</a>



PROTECTOR OF CIVIL RIGHTS
VOICE FOR EQUALITY
CATALYST FOR POSITIVE CHANGE